
  

 
 

 
 
 
Press Release: 2017 FIDUO Convention in Maryland, USA 

 
Dear Compatriots: 
 
This serves to inform the general public of Ikun-Ekiti citizens at home and abroad that the 
2017 FIDUO Convention will be held on July 28-30, 2017 in Maryland, USA. Several 
distinguished guests from our community, including His Royal Majesty, Oba David Olusola 
Olatunde, the Onikun of Ikun and his Olori Omotayo Omowunmi Olatunde, are expected to 
be in attendance to grace this historic occasion. 
 
We look forward to having a great family reunion and an exciting time together in Maryland 
to discuss the future of FIDUO and our community in general. If you need further 
information regarding the event, please feel free to contact the Chairman of FIDUO 
Convention Planning Committee, Mr. Adesola Michael Dada at: +1 (407) 810-8363. 
 
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Gabriel S. Bomide 
President of FIDUO 
New York, USA 
May 9, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
Press Release: Countdown to 2017 FIDUO Convention in Maryland, USA!! 

Dear Compatriots: 
 
This serves as a final reminder of the 2017 FIDUO Convention holding on July 28-30, 2017 
in Maryland, USA.  
 
You are all again encouraged to attend this unique gathering that will bring together Ikun 
people from home and abroad for the first time, to discuss matters that affect the development 
of our community. Several distinguished men and women of Ikun and non-Ikun descent have 
been invited. His Royal Majesty, Oba David Olusola Olatunde and his Olori, are expected to 
be in attendance to grace the occasion. 
 
Please join us as we celebrate FIDUO on its 30th Anniversary and also honor the first Royal 
Family. You can't afford to miss this historic occasion. See you all there and remain blessed!!  
 
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Gabriel S. Bomide 
President of FIDUO 
New York, USA 
July 21, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


